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Board Meetings will be held
at 5:00 pm every second 

Wednesday of the month at
Bookcliff Country Club, 2730 G Rd. 

Grand Junction, CO

Wednesday, 11:45 pm, 
Club Meeting

Bookcliff Country Club
2730 G Rd,

Grand Junction, CO 
Evening Rotary Group

1st & 3rd Wednesday, 5:30 pm, 
Location Rotates.

Check with Club Secretary
for upcoming location. 

Horizon Sunrise
Thursday at 7:15 am, 

The Venue at Fisher’s Liquor Barn
625 24 1/2 Road

Grand Junction, CO
Redlands Rotary

Friday at 12:00 pm,
The Venue at Fisher’s Liquor Barn

625 24 1/2 Road
Grand Junction, CO 

Palisade Sunrise
Tuesday at 7:15 am, 

Wine Country Inn
777 Grand River Drive

Palisade, CO

Rotary Club of Fruita
Tuesday at 12:00 pm, 

Fruita Civic Center
324 N Coulson St.,

Fruita, CO 
Newsletter copy deadline for weekly announcements, 

letters, stories, program info, etc. is 
Monday, week of publication, 10 am
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Service Projects
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Membership Development
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Community Service
Joe Kuntz
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UPCOMING DATES
Meetings/Programs

Program Committee
Steve Schultz, Chair

Lee Borden

July 13, 2022

7/13/22            Kevin Borchard, M.D.
7/20/22            Kendra Rhodes, Mesa County Public Library
7/27/22            Chelsie Miera, Western CO Oil & Gas Directors

Upcoming Programs

Upcoming Events and Meetings
7/13/22           Board of Directors Meeting, BCC
7/14/22            Rotary at Mesa County Fair
7/20/22            Evening Group @ Brass Rail ((476 28 ½ Rd.)
8/3/22             Evening Group @ Wrigley Field (1810 North Ave)
8/17/22           Evening Group @ Edgewater Brewery (905 Struthers Ave)
9/7/22             Evening Group @ Ocotillo Restaurant (2325 W. Ridge Blvd)
9/21/22           Evening Group @ Handlebar Tap House (417 Monument Rd)

1.  Past-President Kelly Anderson  
inducting our new leader.

2. Welcome President Aaron Tice to his 
new role as El Jefe

1. 2.



July 25th, 2018July 25th, 2018July 13, 2022 July 13, 2022

Assistant District Governor Kelly 
Anderson called the meeting to order at 
the Bookcliff Country Club.

Words of Inspiration- Soon to be Past 
President Kelly Anderson shared several 
inspirational quotes from the legendary 
football coach Vince Lombardi.

The Past Presidents in attendance 
gathered at the front of the room to 
welcome incoming President Aaron 
Tice.  President Kelly passed the baton of 
club leadership to President Tice.

President Aaron asked Kelly Anderson, 
Merritt Kinsey and Chris Unfug to join 
pianist Huey in leading the group in a 
singing of and “God Bless America” and 
“Happy Trails”. Thank you, gents!

Guests- 
Bailey Tice was the guest of her husband 
President Aaron Tice.

Announcements from President Aaron
HopeWest sent a thank you note to the 
club for buying books for the Hopewest 
Little Campers outing.

Charlie Sours fell and broke his hip 
yesterday.  Please sign the get-well card 
at the table.

The GJ Rotary Club board meets next 
Wednesday at 5:00pm at Bookcliff 
Country Club board room.

The 2022-2023 board members 
include:
Past President Kelly Anderson
President-Elect Steve Schultz
Peter Booth Secretary
Sharon Woodward Bookkeeper
Barb Bowman Past President’s 
Representative
Mari Garland
Sheree Fukai
Merritt Kinsey Paul Harris Chair
Ken Mabry
Joe Kuntz Community Service Co-
Director
Nikki Hunn Community Service Co-
Director
Andy Sweet Membership Development
Katie Davis

President Aaron announced that the 
Evening Group meets this evening 

starting at 5:30pm at the Rockslide.

Today’s Program
President Aaron shared his vision for 
the Rotary Club of Grand Junction’s 
opportunities and challenges for the 
2022-2023 Rotary Club year.  He shared 
he is humbled and excited to be the 
club’s President in the club’s 103rd 
year. He asked that club members help 
him advance the Rotary International 
mantra of “Service Above Self” by living 
our lives and running our businesses 
in alignment with the Four Way Test.  
President Aaron said that to make the 
upcoming year the best it can be, “let’s 
give, give some more and keep giving 
until it hurts.”  President Aaron asked 
that each club member take a position 
that they haven’t served in before- join a 
committee or sit at a table with Rotarians 
that you don’t know well. 
President Aaron asked the club members 
in attendance to answer three questions:  
1. What is it that the GJ Rotary Club that 
we do best?   2. What are we not doing 
now as a club that we could be doing in 
the future? 
3. What are we doing now that we love- 

Kevin Borchard, M.D.
Credentials/Licenses:

    • American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery Fellowship
Education:

    • Fellowship Training: Adult Reconstruction of the Hip & Knee, 
New England Baptist Hospital

    • Residency Training: Wilford Hall Medical Center, Lackland Air 
Force Base

    • Medical School: University of Colorado School of Medicine, 
Denver, Colorado

    • Undergrad: University of Colorado at Boulder
Work Experience

Dr. Kevin Borchard is a board-certified orthopedic surgeon with a 
fellowship in total joints. During his joint reconstruction fellowship at 
the New England Baptist Hospital in Boston, he completed over 900 
complex joint replacement surgeries, working with some of the top 

surgeons in the field.
Dr. Borchard specializes in:

    • Advanced total joint replacement surgeries
    • Revision surgeries

Rotary Club of Grand Junction  
Spokesman Notes for 7/6/2022

By: Michael McCormick

Now he has completed
His 7th year

Patients of his, I know
Think he is so dear

And so do we all here
 

Now a young one but not least
Brian Bray

Is having his day
Having completed

His third year...yay, yay
 

Lastly a fellow
I have known since a baby

Mr. Ivan Geer
So nice to have you here

Married to a very nice lady
Ivan has finished his first one

And we are so happy he has come
To belong with all of us

and
We are so happy

To have You
ALL

In this Club!
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries
We will celebrate

All later this month
The Double D's

Dee Brinegar and David Conner
Are no more

But they deserve a
Thank you shout out

To settle a score
Just join us and smile

And do what now Gail Adkinson
And Miffie Blozvich tell you to do

 
To CELEBRATE

 
Birthdays and Anniversaries!

 
Now you never know.....
It could be someone else

Who tells
About  YOU!

And your
 

    HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!
 

(A really big Rainbow trout
Nicely caught and contributed by

Peter Booth;-)
for each of

our anniversary boys;-)
 

Celebrating Kirk Rider and his love of fishing!

*****************************************

and should stop doing as a club?

President Tice took a moment in his 
presentation to thank and recognize 
the Past Presidents that have 
proceeded him whose efforts continue 
to benefit the community and the club 
today.  

President Tice also recognized the 
contributions made by Past Presidents 
Teresa Anson and Walid Bou-Matar, 
who went on to serve as District 5470 
District Governors.

President Tice shared that he 
had learned quite a bit from Past 
Presidents Tom Benton, Barb 
Bowman, Merritt Kinsey, Michael 
McCormick, Cary Eidsness, Tami 
Beard and Kelly Anderson.  (Thanks 
Aaron!)

Birthdays and Anniversaries- see 
Jan Pomrenke’s notes.

Happy Bucks
Miffie Blozvich gave $3 happy bucks 
in honor of a visit with Dee Brinegar, 
a great camping trip with her family 
in the San Juan mountains and a 
fun time when she attended the Bob 
Dylan concert.

Niki Hunn gave a few happy bucks 
for something she has forgotten, and 
$1,000 Rotary Foundation happy 
bucks in honor of Dale Beede’s help 
with settling some of the business 
affairs of the late Great Tom Hunn.

Merritt Kinsey gave happy bucks in 
honor of the generosity club members 
have shown in support of the Rotary 
International Foundation through 
generous giving throughout the past 
year.  Merritt shared it was President 
Kelly Anderson’s goal to raise 
$25,000 for the RI Foundation- our 
club members actually donated over 
$30,000.

Someone gave $100 happy bucks in 
honor of Elise Anderson and Bailey 
Tice’s support for Past President 

Kelly and President Aaron’s tenure as 
club President.

Past President Kelly Anderson gave 
happy bucks in honor of his year 
as President and because the Delta 
Egyptian Theater is now a 501c3.

Someone gave $20 happy bucks 
in honor of the birth of his 
granddaughter.

Dave Huerkamp gave happy bucks 
because of the club’s continued 
support for the Mesa County Fair, 
which will be held later this month.  
Dave is looking for volunteers to sit 
at the Rotary Club information booth- 
please see Dave for more information.

Chris Unfug gave $20 happy bucks 
in honor Kelly and Aaron’s tenures as 
Club President(s).

Gift for the (Past) President 
President Aaron gave Past President 
Kelly some razor clams and some 
garlic olive oil that President Aaron 
picked up on a trip to Oregon.

Raffle
Rotarian Peter Booth won today’s 
raffle drawing… Congratulations 
Peter!

    • Minimally invasive surgeries
He regularly performs the following procedures:

    • Total knee arthroplasty
    • Partial knee arthroplasty

    • Bi-lateral knee replacement surgery
    • Revision total knee arthroplasty surgery

    • Total hip arthroplasty
    • Anatomic total shoulder arthroplasty

    • Reverse shoulder replacement
    • Rotator cuff repairs

    • Shoulder labrum repairs

July Anniversaries
by Jan Pomrenke

 
Only four to honor this month

It must have been hot
Or all on vacation

Or maybe just parked
at the old train station

 
The eldest guy in service

But young in body and mind
A favorite attorney Kirk Rider
He's still taking time to unwind
With a huge 50 WOW years...

And absolutely no tears
 

Next with a nice number
Dr. Robert Hackett
 He's had a busy past


